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           Greetings from the Co-Founder of TDNFTC 

Thank you to all who has sent checks /donations to keep our newsletters 

going. We could not do this without you.  Our team is still meeting and 

planning for next year. What to do where to go! Our direction will depend 

deeply on what finally passes this year. 

 
  

 

Donations - make checks 

available to TDNFTC and mail to 
our PO Box address above  

Go fund Me page 
https://gf.me/u/yiki2i  
reformm11@gmail.com   

Paypal account 
reformm11@gmail.com   

Bill update 

SB-401 Converts mandatory minimum sentences for specified felonies 

other than murder to presumptive sentences.  This bill is still alive. 

Senator Prozanski has amended this bill to scrap M11 sentences for 

second-degree assault and robbery, no matter what.  
From an article in OPB 7/3/21:  Rep Janelle Bynum (D), who chairs the House 

Judiciary Committee said "People feel like the time should fit the crime".  

Prozanski's decision to narrow his proposal a reality in Oregon: Many 

Republican lawmakers and many district attorneys oppose any changes to 

Measure 11′s sentencing framework. Since it would require a two-thirds vote 

in both chambers of the state Legislature to alter the measure, SB 401 had no 

chance in its original form. Even if he gathers support from Republicans, and 

with a handful of district attorneys on board, the biggest obstacle Prozanski 

faces is time. The legislature must adjourn by June 27. “It’s not over ‘til it’s 

over,” Bynum said. “The Legislature is an interesting animal, and I continue to 

be amazed at what it can and won’t do.” 

SB-819  was just brought to our attention. This bill passed Senate and House 

floor and was signed by the Senate president today 6/14/2021. 
Establishes procedure by which district attorney and incarcerated person may 

jointly petition sentencing court for reconsideration of conviction and sentence. 

Authorizes court to, upon granting petition, resentence person on original 

conviction, vacate previous judgment of conviction, accept plea to new offense 

and impose sentence on new offense. Directs district attorney to notify victim 

or survivor of victim of consideration hearing and process. 

TDNFTC has requested a meeting with the sponsor of the bill to get better clarification. 

HB-2172, passes House 4/27/21, as of 6/14/21 on second reading on the Senate floor 

HB-2002, still with the House (Representatives) Ways & Means speaker 

Venmo account 
reformm11@gmail.com   

Facebook account  
https://www.facebook.com/Refor
mMeasure11TimeDoesNotFitThe
Crime   

May Newsletter mishap 
There was a mishap in mailing our May Newsletter. There was a flaw with 

our printing service last month and the SID #'s did not get put on the 

envelopes. Some newsletters did make it through to AIC's but most didn't. 

We did get all of OSCI's newsletters back and confirmed most did not 

received them at EOCI. We are including our May Newsletter to all AIC's on 

our list  with our June Newsletter. I do apologies for the delay in receiving 

our May newsletter and hopefully this will not happen again.  
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Written by Patty  

Proofed by Rachelle/Emeri/David 

Fundraiser - TDNFTC clothing 
https://www.bonfire.com/tdnftc/   

We are still in search for people to help our team grow. 

If you would like a list of positions and their duties, please email us. 

If you would like to be part of our team and aren't finding where you would fit, email us, we will find you the right fit. 

We need your help to be stronger in 2022 

We will be having a monthly zoom business meetings. 

Revamping of Time Does Not Fit The Crime 

Hurry..... If you have not ordered your 

Hoodie, T-Shirt, sweatshirt.... order now 

to be able to wear it when visitation 

opens.  

To get updates on any bills or find your Legislator, go to: 

https://www.oregonlegislature.gov/  
Click on 2021 Senate/House Bills 

Want to keep our newsletters going? 

Please donate to TDNFTC.  

Send a check or use venmo or paypal. 

TDNFTC Website 

We are getting so close to launching our website. It should be up and running by the end of this month.  
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Did you know you can send your loved one (AIC) a post card or letter for free?   Download  Ameelio for free. 

Postcards can hold one to four pictures then add a message on the other side of the card. You can send up to three 

postcards a week. They also have a letter tab that you can send a letter.  Go to your app store and download 

Ameelio on your phone or computer. Just a short few questions and your account is set up. It's easy, it's free and 

the pictures are of good quality. 

 

  

Postcards to AIC's 

Visitation 
The pilots for visitation is resuming this month. OSP (June 4th), CRCI (June 6th), OSCI (June 14th), CCCF (June 

21st). You can schedule your visit by going to ICS Corrections website and can be completed the same way as a video 

visitation. 

General Information: All visits will be non-contact and social distancing will be enforced. One visit per week, Two 

visitors at a time, No food, drinks, photo opps, No toys, games, cards, or magazines will be accessible, nor the play 

area for children. 
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